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Circular No.: 006/23
27 September, 2023
Dear Valued Members,

New Arrangement of Indoor Swimming Pool Usage

Due to the impact of the Outdoor Swimming Pool maintenance project, there has been
an increasingly usage of the Indoor Swimming Pool. Some members have concerns
about overcrowding, resulting in diminished swimming environment and a decrease
willingness in pool usage. After careful consideration and discussion within the
Recreation Sub-Committee, in order to safeguard the interests of all members and
prioritize their usage, the following new arrangement will be made to the Indoor
Swimming Pool usage:

Starting from 16 October, 2023, until the reopening of the Outdoor Swimming Pool,
the Indoor Swimming Pool will only be open to members and his/her family members
on weekends (Saturday and Sunday) and public holidays. The usage arrangement for
members and members’ guests on weekdays (Monday to Friday) will remain
unchanged. This arrangement also applies to any swimming training classes conducted
at our Club.

This new arrangement is made with the foremost consideration for the interests of our
members, aiming to provide a more enjoyable and comfortable swimming
environment, reduce overcrowding, and improve the availability of facilities.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but we firmly believe that this
new arrangement will result in a better experience for our members. We appreciate
your understanding regarding the implementation of the new arrangement.

If you have any inquiries or suggestions, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311.
Yours sincerely,

Management
Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club
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